
Avery Firefighters Association 
11 July 2019  

Beech Mountain St 2 
Chief’s Committee 

 
 

Pudney noted that run cards were submitted. Project is considered complete. Bodford asserted that 
dispatch was not complying. Problems should be recorded and reported to chief’s committee in 
writing. 

 
Ladder Co lease- Linville ridge wants a drawing before approving Ladder Company’s plans for 
expansion. 

 
Garland is negotiating an agreement with Crossnore to determine when squirt 43 responds and when 
ladder 9 responds. Taylor expressed a concern that S43 may not be the backup aerial that was 
promised when it was purchased. 

 
Tac 1 & 2 repeaters- Unclear whether this was included in budget. 911 committee will investigate. 

 
County commissioners meeting- Stansberry has requested a meeting. No response. Beutell 
agreed to assist. 
 
Bodford noted that dispatch was still paging for trees in the road. 

 


